NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED RESOLUTION DIRECTING
STAFF TO COLLECT DELINQUENT SOLID WASTE CHARGES BY PLACING
LIENS UPON THE PROPERTIES THAT RECEIVED THE SOLID WASTE
SERVICE AND ON THE CONTRA COSTA COUNTY TAX ROLL.

The Board of Directors of the Rodeo Sanitary District will hold a public hearing in
accordance with the requirements of Ordinance 2022-100 and Health and Safety Code
Sections 5470-5475.10 to consider adopting a resolution to collect delinquent solid waste
collection charges by placing liens upon the properties that received the collection
services and on the county’s property tax roll.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a written report has been prepared and filed in
accordance with Health and Safety Code Section 5473, describing the parcels that have
delinquent solid waste collection charges.

The Board of Directors of the Rodeo Sanitary District will hold the public hearing during
its regular meeting on Tuesday December 13, 2022 at 1:00 PM. in the Board Chamber at
400 Parker Avenue, CA 94572. The meeting will also be available via Zoom by
assessing
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/838482817697pwd=YlhgWnZzeU5vYjFpcFRMS1IUeTdQdz09
Meeting ID: 838 4828 1769

Password: 497512

ANY AND ALL PERSONS interested in the above matter are invited to appear at the time
and place stated above. A report listing each property and its respective delinquent Solid
Waste Collection Charges and the proposed resolution are each available upon request.
Requests may be submitted to the Clerk of the Board of Directors at 800 San Pablo Avenue,
Rodeo, CA 94572 or to lefebvren@rodeosan.org prior to the date and time of the hearing.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: You may contact Clerk of the Board Nancy Lefebvre at
(510) 799-2970 x101.

Dated at Rodeo, California this 8th day of November 2022.

/s/ Nancy Lefebvre, Clerk of the Board of Directors




